
March 24, 2025 

 
DOH-Orange Hosts Third Annual Arts and 
Heart 5k Run/Walk 
 
Contact:  
Kent Donahue  
kent.donahue@flhealth.gov 
407-858-1418 

 

Orlando, Fla. – The Florida Department of Health in Orange County (DOH-Orange) is 

partnering with Hebni Nutrition and the Fresh Bus Stop to host the third annual Arts and Heart 

5K on April 19, 2025. 

The event is from 8-11:30 a.m. with the 5K starting at 8 a.m. at the following location: 

Lake Lorna Doone Park 
1519 West Church St. 

Orlando, FL 32805 
 

To register for the 5K, please scan the QR code below. 

 

 

 
There will be free resources and produce. The goal of this event seeks to foster good health and 
wellness within the community by providing health resources and nutrition education to 
encourage attendees to take control of their health.  
 
For more information, visit Hebninutrition.org, email aixa@hebninutrition.org, or call 407-872-
1333, ext. 107. 

. 

### 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The Department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works 

to protect, promote, and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated 

state, county, and community efforts. 

Follow us on X at @HealthyFla and on Facebook. For more information about the 

Florida Department of Health please visit FloridaHealth.gov. 
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